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The New Mexico Activities Association’s Board of Directors held a special meeting on Monday, February 
1st via Zoom. 
 
The Board of Directors took action on the following items on an emergency and temporary basis due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to allow football helmets and pads to be used during offseason workouts 

-Voted to adopt an adjusted sports calendar that would have fall seasons begin on February 22nd for 
football, cross country, and volleyball and March 1st for soccer 

-Voted in favor of a proposal to amend contest limitations that reflect condensed seasons for fall and 
winter sports 

 
Executive Director Sally Marquez presented a discussion item pertaining to the possible format for a 
state football championship.   

 

The next regular NMAA Board of Directors’ meeting is scheduled for February 17, 2021.      


